OH #

Fo

COoPY.
Tloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th June, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 8th instant respecting the steamer "ZAPALA",
the contents of which are noted, and with regard thereto
I have to inform you I have today had pleasure in forwarding
to the Society's Surveyors at Cardiff the Convention
Freeboard Certificate for this ship, together with a
certified copy of the same.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

llessrs. Arthur Holland & Co., Ltd.,
20, Billiter Street,
E.C.8.




